



Mr A Coupe
Director of Music
Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

8th May 2019

Dear Parent,

## Five Choirs Concert - Friday 10th May 2019

I would like to invite you to join us as we showcase the excellent instrumental and vocal musical ensembles from across the school this Friday at 7.00pm in Big School. The Five Choirs Concert promises to be an unforgettable evening and a real celebration of what has been a wonderful year of music making.

Tickets are available from the College Reception and should be available on the door. Many thanks for your support.

Best wishes.

(les logel

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286